Tracy, Mary

From; OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

Sent: Friday, September 14, 2018 12:54 PM
To: Hinchcliffe, Shannon

Cc: Jennings, Cindy; Tracy, Mary
Subject: FW: Enhancements to LLLT License

From: Camille Walton [mailto:camillew1092 @gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, September 14, 2018 12:48 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Enhancements to LLLT License

To whom it may concern,

| am writing regarding the possible enhancements to the LLLT license. Personally when faced with my
divorce | wasn't sure how | could afford a lawyer to help me. When | learned about what a LLLT could offer |
was very pleased | would be able to afford my divorce more easily. While working with an LLLT | feel as though
they are just as knowledgeable as a lawyer would be. | am so glad | went this route but the only drawback for
me is that if | do end up having to go to court my LLLT will not be there with me to represent me. The prospect
of facing court and my ex and his lawyer without anyone there representing me is very terrifying. | have no
legal background and it would mean so much to me if a LLLT would be able to be there with me so | wouldn't
have to go through it alone. Please consider adding to the scope of the LLLT license. | know it would positively
impact myself and many others as well.

Thank you for your time



